
Upper Gunnison River Water Conservancy District 

Announces 2025 Grant Funding Opportunities! 

 
GRANT APPLICATIONS ARE DUE FEB 14, 2025 AT 5 P.M.! 

All individuals and groups applying are encouraged to contact the District at 

970-641-6065 or at: beverly@ugrwcd.org PRIOR to application submission! 

Up to $50,000 Available Per Project! 

Projects must have a 50 percent match. 

Projects must be ready for implementation in 2025. 

Projects must meet the District's mission and purpose. 

 
For application packet and 

guidelines, please visit 

www.ugrwcd.org/grant-funding 

 
Examples of projects: 

new water supplies; irrigation 

improvements/ 

infrastructure; restoration 

or habitat improvements; 

water conservation 

projects; education 

and more! 
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